
Elder Affairs Committee 

November 18, 2014 

 
Call to order: 6:00 

 

In Attendance: Deloros Stoklosa, Bonnie Ritvo, Kathy Blash, Bonnie Roberts, Al 

Baldasaro, Anita Snow, Linda Bates, Joe Green, Sherry Farrell, Dan Lekas 

 

Old business: October minutes approval postponed, Community outreach  and 

training programs are being re-aired on cable. Garrets general emergency packet is 

currently being distributed at the senior center. 

 

Unfinished Business: Affordable housing- Sanborn Rd. is buildable however they 

are waiting for the state to say it’s ok as opposed to the town as well as waiting for 

available funding. 

A second party may be interested in taking on the project. 

 

CART the subcommitte showed a list of alternate transportation providers and 

organizations that offer various forms of help and are considering creating a 

brochure for residents who are interested in the information. 

 

New Business: Chairman Baldasaro has submitted the EAC town report 

Bachman mobile home park: there appears to be a miscommunication of 

understanding"who actually owns the park” as current managment continues to 

raise park rent. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 

 

Next Meeting: December 16, 2014 at 6:00 in the Sunnycrest room 

 

Respectfully submitted, Dan Lekas EAC secretary 


